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Dear Lawmakers, 

Please vote NO on SB-603. Just like with the passing of measure 110 and the 

handing out of free tents, free drug paraphernalia, free mini houses, free portable 

toilets, and food stamps, we don't need to come up with any more incentives for the 

lazy, the homeless, and drug users like this lousy ridiculous bill to take care of those 

who are choosing to live at the income level and life style that they are at/in. We don't 

need to give checks out to people for choosing to be where they are at in their lives at 

the expense of the tax payers when that just further incentivizes people to stay where 

they are in their life situations. I am white and grew up dirt floor poor in a trailer park 

living on top ramen and hot dogs. I was never handed anything in life and put myself 

through school, worked hard, and pushed myself out of sheer will and determination 

to get to where I'm at today. This bill is reckless, it is irresponsible, it is government 

waste, and it is racist (focused on skin color [excluding poor white people]). Please 

stop with the racism towards white Americans. Please don't cater to lazy people and 

attract more free loaders and drug users to our state. Please vote NO on SB-603. 

Thank you.  


